
 

Official 

 

APPLICATION REF: 21/1793/FUL 
 
 

REASON FOR TAKING NO FURTHER ACTION ON APPLICATION: 
 
The applicant has requested the application be withdrawn after receiving the following advice: 

 

Application 21/1793/FUL sought permission for Security Shutters to Shopfront. 
The Council contacted the applicant stating the scheme would not be supported due to inappropriate design 
and siting being harmful to the aethetic of the shopfront and the character of the street. Following this the 
applicant requested to withdraw the application.  
 
The applicant requested withdrawal of application 21/1793/FUL on 20.07.2021. 
 

DATE OF N.F.A:  20/07/21 
 
AGREED BY:       WWC 20/7/21 
(Officer who has delegated  
authority to deal with such  
an application) 
 

 
Email from applicant requesting withdrawal of application 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


